
Looking Ahead 
June 2nd There will be NO CHILDREN’S CHURCH. In 
Lee is being admitted to our church at the 
Celebration of Ministry at Langley Events Centre at 
10am, and I am going to support him, as I 
encourage all of you to! 

June 9th is the Children, Youth and Families worship 
at Zion Manor. We are encouraging all of the 
Children and Youth and their families to attend the 
worship. Zion Manor is a local senior center that, as 
part of our mission, we offer a worship service at 
once a month. The young people will help the 
seniors find their pages in the hymn books and may 
be asked to read if they are feeling confident 
enough. The seniors love to see the children, so 
please come and support this important ministry in 
our congregation. The service is at 3, but parking 
can be tricky, so plan to be there by 2:45, just to 
be safe. 

June 23rd is our Outdoor Service! We will all meet 
at 10:30 at Clayton Heights Park. Come ready for 
some fun worship in God’s beautiful creation. 

June 30th is going to be Sundae Sunday! A 
celebration of our year at Children’s Church 
together. There will be some very special snacks 
and activities and we would love to have ALL the 
children together one more time before summer 
starts and we all go on vacation!  
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Community Gardens 
Have you checked out our garden? We’ve got some 
things growing! Our plot is the largest garden box on 
the side of the church. We planted radishes, 
carrots, cucumbers and snap peas on Mother’s Day 
with some of the Mothers who joined us. Come by 
and water them if they’re looking dry and we’ll see 
what happens in a few more weeks! 

Pick Up 
A few housekeeping things for Children’s Church as well. 

Please make sure that you are coming to the Upper Hall to 
collect your children after the service. This just makes for 

a smoother transition for the children from Children’s 
Church to coffee time. Also, if you haven’t filled out a 

registration package for your child, PLEASE let me know 
and I’ll get one to you as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

Offering 
A reminder as well that we will continue to do an 
offering throughout the summer, so if you want to 
send your children with some spare change that 
would be wonderful. Every bit helps. 

 

Thanks so much for reading! Have a wonderful summer and look for the next newsletter in September.     
Robyn.  


